
 

 
 

We are holding a 

PRE-SCHOOL 

CLOTHING & TOY 

SALE  
(0-5 years)  

Saturday 3rd July 
Outside the church rooms  

10am-12am 
Please come along and support the pre-school in this 
fundraiser. We very much look forward to seeing you. 

 
If you have anything you wish to donate to this 

event, we would be very appreciative.  
Please either leave donations at the pre-school or 

drop into the Primary School foyer labelled ‘for the 
attention of Jayne Russell’.  

Thank you in advance for your support. 


